May 10, 1976

Mr. R.B. Bird

Duncan, B.C.

Dear Mr. Bird,

With regard to our telephone conversation this morning I have enclosed a copy of the first collective agreement between the University of British Columbia and the Association of University and college Employees, Local 1.

I hope this will be sufficient information for your final stage of investigation but in the event that it is not please feel free to make further enquiries.

This local appreciates the time and effort you have given the "Bennett-MacKenzie" arbitration and look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Fairleigh Funston Union Organizer